Addendum #2
6/8/2020
Highway Materials Bid

Bids are due Wednesday, June 10, 2020 by 12:00PM.

Due to Covid-19 the Town Hall is closed to the public. All bids should be delivered to the town
hall and deposited in the Red Lock Box at the rear of the Town Hall, 1 Library Street,
Georgetown. The box will be emptied at 12:01PM, June 10, 2020.

The bids will be opened, reviewed, and tabulated and then the results will be posted to the
Georgetown Procurement page. You will need to check the procurement page for results.

Michael Farrell, Town Administrator



